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I am writing to register my support to prohibit the use of certain animals in a traveling 

animal act. 

 

Traveling animal acts are a barbaric practice that promotes money making at the 

expense of animal welfare. They are out of place in the modern world where one can 

watch wildlife in their natural habitats from the comfort of our homes. Shackling and 

confining animals who are being made to move from one place to another in 

unnatural settings for our entertainment is so incongruous with our current lifestyles 

and ethics. Any laws to restrict or even abolish traveling animal acts are welcome 

and have my full support. 


